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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1672/01
by Jacqueline Foster (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Defibrillators on short haul flights

Could the Commission confirm whether there is any EU initiative currently in progress relating to the 
carrying of life saving equipment (with particular reference to the availability of defibrillators on 
short-haul flights) on civil aircraft carrying passengers?


